
Resolution Response from Pheasants Forever, Inc. and Quail Forever: 
 
 
 
I want you to know that Pheasants Forever and Quail Forever in Missouri is committed to the 
conservation of pheasants, quail, and other wildlife. To that end, we fully support Resolution #2023-10, 
the Support for Creation of a Missouri Small Game Hunting Challenge. This resolution not only creates 
opportunities for R3 efforts across the state but creates the potential for more public access to the 
Missouri Department of Conservation Areas and within the Missouri Recreational Access Program. In 
states that have been hosting small game slam challenges, increased permit revenue has been 
documented, generating more funds directed toward critical habitat restoration. With the state’s long-
standing reputation for habitat conservation and partnerships, this small game challenge effort will be 
another absolute win for Missouri. 
 


